
In the first half of the Spring Term we learnt about traditional tales. We read lots of 

traditional stories, particularly focusing on Goldilocks and the Three Bears and The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff. 

 

We made and tasted The Three Bears porridge. Daddy Bear’s porridge had sugar added, Mummy 

Bear’s porridge was flavoured with cinnamon and Baby Bear’s porridge was not flavoured. We 

then made a pictogram to see which was the most popular. Can you guess which it was? It was… 

Daddy Bear’s porridge. 

                                  

 

We enjoyed role playing the story of ‘The Billy Goats Gruff’. “Who’s that trip trapping over my 

bridge?” 

 
                           

 

Jamie from the Church of the Good Shepherd came to visit us to tell us some of the stories that 

Jesus told. 

                                            



In P.E. we have been learning to send and receive balls to our friends. 

 

                                     

 

We helped to raise money for St. Michael’s Hospice by joining in with Mad Hair Day. 

 

                           


